
 

 
TOWN OF OCONOMOWOC 
SPECIAL TOWN MEETING  

OF THE ELECTORS MINUTES 

 
January 4, 2021  

at 6:00 p.m. 
 

Chairman Robert C. Hultquist called the meeting to order at 5:58 p.m.  Supervisor’s 
present included John Koepke, John Roelandts, Rosie Rutkowski and Terry Largent.  
Also in attendance were Police Chief James Wallis, Highway Superintendent Sam 
Salzman, Administrator/Planner Jeffrey Herrmann and Clerk/Treasurer Lori Opitz.  For 
additional attendees, please see sign-in sheet. 

 
 
A SPECIAL TOWN MEETING of the electors will be held pursuant to Section 
60.12(1)(c) of the Wisconsin Statutes, for the following purposes: 
 

1. To establish elected officials’ salaries for the terms of Office to begin in 
April 2021, Sec. 60.32 of Wis. Stats. – Administrator/Planner Herrmann stated 
that the raises have already been figured in the budget for 2021 and the raises 
will not take effect until after the April election and the Town Board has not has 
raises for years.  Mary Hultquist made the motion to approve the established 
elected officials’ salaries for the terms of office that begin in April 2021.  Nancy 
West seconded the motion.  Motion carried by unanimous voice vote. 

 
Respectfully submitted – 
Lori Opitz, WCMC 
Clerk/Treasurer 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


